
 
 

 

 

 

 

Inspiring care, respect and trust for all, in our Christian Community 
We are pleased to welcome everyone back to school. I hope you had a lovely break. 
 
Attendance 

96.2% overall this week  95.1% overall this year 

2.6% authorised 

1.3% unauthorised. 

 

Enrichment 

We are excited to be celebrating our 150th birthday this week. Children are asked to 

attend in Victorian clothes ready for a day of Victorian based learning. Parents are 

invited to dress in Victorian clothes and attend a special church service at 2:00. 

Reading  

Parents/carers are invited into school on Wednesday mornings to support class 

reading. We ask that you stay with one class for the whole session, even if you have 

more than one child.  

Payments 

If you owe money for school lunches, breakfast or after school club please pay as 

soon as possible. Thank you 

Plants 

I’d like to plant the border in the carpark with some flowering ever green plants to 

brighten it up. I’d also like more indoor plants as they’re good for air quality and 

improve well being. If you have any you’d like to donate please bring them into 

school. Thank you 

Our School value this half term is Courage 
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Absences 

If your child is absent for any reason please let the office know by 9:30. Please 

ensure that you do this even if you’ve let your child’s class teacher know. Our 

preferred method is Parentmail. This saves the office phoning you. Thank you 

Uniform 

We have lots of uniform available free of charge. You can just come to the front of 

school after drop off and go through to the Sycamore Room and help yourself.  

Sports 

We have a dedicated sports board in the corridor. We use this to share success in 

sport such as earning swimming certificates, passing a ballet exam or earning a 

medal in football. Please send in a photo of your child with an explanation of their 

achievement and we can add it to the board. 

Safeguarding 

Our caretaker has done a great job at clearing leaves in the playground, but please be 

careful as it’s very slippery out.   

I’ve added dates up until February half term. 

Date Time  Event  

05.01.22 8:45 Back to school 

06.01.23 All day 150th birthday 
Please wear Vicorian style clothes to school 

2:00 Church Service 

08.01.23 10:00 Sunday school and family service at church  

10.01.23 2:00 Y5 cookery starts 

11.01.23 8:45 Reading morning, parents welcome 

11.1.23 2:00 Stay and Play starts again 
All pre-schoolers and their parents welcone 

13.01.23 2:45 Celebration Assembly 
All parents welcome 

18.01.23 8:45 Reading morning, parents welcome 

25.01.23 8:45 Reading morning, parents welcome 

27.01.23 2:45 Celebration Assembly 
All parents welcome 

28.01.23 7:00 Adults Quiz night FOBs 

01.02.23 8:45 Reading morning, parents welcome 

03.02.23 2:45 Oak Class Worship Assembly 
Parents welcome 

08.02.23 8:45 Reading morning, parents welcome 

10.02.23 2:45 Celebration Assembly 
All parents welcome 

10.02.23 6:00-7:30 Kid’s Disco FOBs 

10.02.23 3:15 Break up for half term 

12.02.23 10:00 Family Service 

 


